
Please support HB 2739 to protect farmers and communities from contamination by 
genetically engineered crops by holding patent holders responsible. 
 
It is critical to Oregon's agricultural future to ensure GMO-free crops and for our 
farmers  not to suffer financial disaster from inadvertent cross-contamination.  
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